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THE MINISTER FOR ECONOMY AND TRANSPORT
ON 13 NOVEMBER 2019


Janet Finch-Saunders (Aberconwy): Further to the proposed improvements to the A55 at junction 19 Glan Conwy interchange, and the expectation that there will be an improved traffic flow along the northbound A470, will the Minister confirm whether the Welsh Government will consider providing a safer walkway and cycle-path beside the highway? WAQ79063 (e)

Ken Skates: My response to your previous question, WAQ78891, has already answered this. As noted in my response to WAQ78956, a public meeting will be held from 14:30-19:00 on the 14 November at Church Hall, Church Street, Glan Conwy and will be providing further information. 
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